
Payette National Forest Supervisor, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over the last 

several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite Gold 

Project, sit down with project staff and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has 

grown. It is with this knowledge that I encourage you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

While the economic benefits of this project cannot be ignored, it also will transform an area in need 

for environmental repair. It is for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold 

Project forward as outlined in alternative 2. People will always ask for more time but the tools 

provided by the Forest Service make it possible to participate in this important process before 

October 28. 

 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the proposed plan and 

determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider and appropriately weigh the positive 

benefits Midas Gold will have on Idaho. We need to move this project ahead after the 60-day 

comment period. Alternative Two truly is a win-win opportunity for Idahoans and the environment. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Leon Gustafson 


